
 SHERIDAN TOWN COUNCIL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a quorum of the Sheridan Town 

Council will be attending the Municipal Summit sponsored by 

MLCT/LGC/MMIA on Friday, May 31, 2024, from 9:00 A.M. – 4:00 P.M.  

No Town of Sheridan business will be conducted, or action taken.  

Please contact the Sheridan Town Office if you have questions. 

 

Dated May 28, 2024. 

 

___________________ 
Jennifer Meacham 
Town Clerk/Treasurer 


